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Appeal of Eric Almendinger, on behalf of Terry Kirk, to a Vacant Building Registration Notice and Summary
Abatement Order at 2128 BUSH AVENUE.

Everything has been removed by date of letter.

January 23, 2012

Dave Nelmark

Note:  there is also a summary abatement order attached to this appeal.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Eric Almendinger, on behalf of Terry Kirk, to a Vacant Building
Registration Notice at 2128 BUSH AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and
considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council close the vacant building and
Fire C of O files and refer to Code Enforcement.  Property owner must schedule interior inspection with Code
inspector and owner must occupy the dwelling within 60 days; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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